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George Ginsberg, MD, was a member of AADPRT for nearly two decades.  During those 
years he served in a number of capacities:  member and chair of numerous committees 
and task forces, one of our representatives to the Council of Academic Societies of the 
AAMC and as our President from 1987 to 1988.  This list of positions in our association 
is noted to highlight his energy and commitment to AADPRT.  Prior to his death, George 
served as chair of a committee charged with raising new funds for the development of 
educational programs to be sponsored by our association.  It was in that role that the 
AADPRT Fellowship was developed.  Because of his essential role in its formation it was 
only appropriate that his work for our association be memorialized by the addition of his 
name to the fellowship.  George served in varied roles as a psychiatrist for all seasons.  
With his death, the members of AADPRT lost a dedicated leader and friend, our 
students a dedicated teacher, his patients a dedicated physician, and all of psychiatry a 
model of the best that psychiatry can produce. 
 
Katelyn Fellows, MD 
 
Katelyn Fellows was born and raised in Reno, Nevada and 
received her Bachelor of Science in the field of Molecular 
Microbiology and Immunology followed by her medical degree both 
from the University of Nevada Reno. Professionally, Katie has a 
strong interest in inpatient adult medicine and academic medicine 
and finds teaching to be the most rewarding part of the job. In her 
free time, she enjoys woodworking, traveling, and hiking with her 
husband and her dogs. 
 
Training Director: Jason Curry, DO 
 
Meghan Keil, MD 
 
Meghan Keil is a PGY4 psychiatry resident at UPMC Western 
Psychiatric Hospital. She graduated in May 2019 from the 
University of Pittsburgh School of Medicine. Her clinical interests 
include women’s mental health, addiction medicine and violence 
prevention. She currently serves as Chief Resident for Education 
and Chair for the Academic Administrator Clinician Educator track 
as well as a co-leader for the Women’s Mental Health area of 
concentration within her residency program. She is a standing 
lecturer for the psychiatry clerkship didactics at the University of  

 



Pittsburgh School of Medicine. Meghan earned her bachelor’s degrees in psychology 
and international studies at The Pennsylvania State University. 
 
Training Director: Mike Travis, MD 
 
 
C. Paula Lewis-de los Angeles, MD  
 
C. Paula Lewis-de los Angeles is a PGY4 in the Brown University 
Triple Board Program. Prior to residency, she earned her 
undergraduate degree at Stanford University, her MD/PhD 
(neuroscience) at Northwestern University where she studied the 
effects of perinatally-acquired HIV on brain development, and her 
EdM in the Mind, Brain, and Education track at Harvard University. 
As a Triple Board resident, Dr. Lewis-de los Angeles is interested in 
working at the med - psych interface with a focus on the effect of early life experiences 
on child development. Her academic areas of interest include: perinatally-acquired HIV, 
psychiatric comorbidities in pediatric food allergy, community violence interventions, 
neuroscience education, and physician-parenting work-life balance, among other areas. 
She has co-authored several publications and presented her work at national 
conferences. Dr. Lewis-de los Angeles is passionate about inspiring a lifelong love of 
learning and is consistently involved with teaching medical students through formal 
didactics, research, clinical work and mentoring as well as community education. Her 
teaching and clinical performance in residency has been recognized by students and 
faculty with multiple departmental and university-wide awards. After residency, Dr. 
Lewis-de los Angeles hopes to continue to work within academic child psychiatry and 
pediatrics and remain involved with medical education.  
 
Training Director: Jeffrey Hunt, MD 
 
 
Lu Wu, MD 
 
Dr. Lu Wu is a PGY-4 general psychiatry resident at the University of 
California, San Diego (UCSD) where she serves as chief resident of 
the San Diego Veteran’s Administration training site. She was born 
in China and grew up in Western Pennsylvania. She graduated 
summa cum laude from the University of California, Los Angeles with 
a Bachelor’s of Science in Molecular, Cellular, and Developmental 
Biology. While attending medical school at UCSD, she led multiple 
educational initiatives with a focus on reproductive justice, including 
the development and implementation of a preclinical elective. Residency at UCSD has 
been an opportunity to expand her passion for education through the clinician-educator 
track. As an intern, she was recognized as the Consultant of the Year by the UCSD 
Hillcrest Emergency Department for her dedication to teaching about her specialty and 
to providing excellent patient care. She has been recognized yearly by her colleagues 
and faculty with awards for clinical skill and teaching. Lu’s passions also include consult-
liaison psychiatry, ethics, psychodynamic psychotherapy, and reproductive justice. 
 
Training Director: Sidney Zisook, MD 
 
 



Bernice Yau, MD 
 
Bernice Yau, M.D., is currently a PGY4 at the University of Texas 
Southwestern Medical Center Psychiatry Residency Program. She 
completed a bachelor’s degree in biochemistry at the University of 
Texas at Austin and then completed her medical degree at McGovern 
Medical School in Houston. She is interested in Consult Liaison 
Psychiatry, and she has had a longstanding passion for education. 
She has been involved in teaching and curriculum development 
throughout her medical school and residency training, most recently 
serving as a senior fellow of the National Neuroscience Curriculum Initiative and a 
Trainee Editorial Fellow for Academic Psychiatry. In the medical education sphere, she 
is particularly interested in studying components of positive learning environments for 
trainees.  
 
Training Director: Adam Brenner, MD 
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